
Annual Prostate Assessment Invitation 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and well-being, 

we would like to invite you to schedule your annual prostate assessment. 

Regular assessments are crucial for maintaining your health and catching any potential issues 

early. Your assessment will include a review of your medical history, a physical examination, 

and necessary tests. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] to arrange a convenient time for 

your appointment. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Contact Information] 


